
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

December 10, 2018 
 
Via: UTC Web Portal 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: UE-180947 Avista Utilities 2019 Proposed Tariff Revision Electric Schedule 90 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 

On November 16, 2018, Avista Corporation’s, dba Avista Utilities (“Avista or “the 

Company”), filed proposed revisions to its electric tariff WN U-28, Schedule 90 to incorporate 

provisions from Avista’s 2019 Electric Annual Conservation Plan and provide several 

housekeeping updates.  Upon review of the filing, discrepancies were found regarding which tariff 

sheets were on file electronically with the Commission. In its initial filing, the Company requested 

to cancel Second Revision Sheet 90 D, Second Revision Sheet 90 E, and Third Revised Sheet 90 

F. These sheets were previously deleted per Docket No. UE-080076, effective March 3, 2008.   

To simplify this filing, the Company hereby submits the proposed revisions to the 

following tariff sheets, WN U-28, containing a substitute sheet for 90B to request cancellation of 

Original Sheets 90G through 90O: 

Substitute Fifth Revision Sheet 90 B Canceling Fourth Revision Sheet 90 B 
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The Company also requests, for housekeeping purposes, cancellation of the following tariff 

sheets, WN U-28, removing redundant sheets 90 D-F from the request: 

Original Sheet 90G 
Original Sheet 90H 
Original Sheet 90I 
Original Sheet 90J 
Original Sheet 90K 
Original Sheet 90L 
Original Sheet 90M 
Original Sheet 90N 
Original Sheet 90O 

Avista respectfully requests that these changes to tariff Schedule 90 become effective 

January 1, 2019. If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at 509-

495-4975. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Linda Gervais/ 
 
Linda Gervais 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Avista Utilities 
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 
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